
                         
 

WGFR License Renewal 
Post-Filing Announcements  
	
 

 
 
WGFR’s license renewal application was filed with the FCC on 
January 5, 2022.  The application status was still ‘pending’ two 
weeks later. Erring on the side of caution, post filing 
announcements were scheduled and broadcast in accordance with 
47 CFR 73.3580.   
 
 
 
Public notices of filing were broadcast on these dates and times: 
 

§ Monday, Jan. 24 at 9:12 a.m. 

§ Thursday, Jan. 27 at 4:55 p.m. 

§ Wednesday, Feb. 2 at 11:54 a.m. 

§ Friday, Feb. 4 at 11:14 a.m. 

§ Monday, Feb. 7 at 8:55 a.m. 

§ Tuesday, Feb. 8 at 5:13 p.m. 

 
 
	
Additional announcements will be scheduled and aired when the 
status changes.  	
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